
EQUAL EMPLOYMENT OPPORTUNITY COMMISSION 
SAN ANTONIO DISTRICT OFFICE 

Dr. Hector P. Garcia 
1315 Bright Street 

727 E. DURANGO. SUITE B-601 
SAN Ai\lTONIO. TEXAS 78206 

August 27, 1986 

Corpus Christi, Texas 78405 

Dear Dr. Garcia: 

AREA CODE 512 
229·6051 

It was a most distinct pleasure and honor visiting with you last 
week and discussing the continual problems the Mexican American 
faces throughout the country and in particular South Texas. 

Your comments to the newly formed Commission staff in July, 1965 
in Washington, D.C., are still recalled and please be assured 
that we will continue to enforce Title VII of the 1964 Civil 
Rights Act as amended. 

I have enclosed herein the most recent publications of our 
enforcement responsibilities as well as a Texas map outlining the 
jurisdictions of the Commission's Texas offices. 

Please let me know if I can be of assistance. 


